
 

TISBURY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Martha’s Vineyard Regional High School Building Committee 
The Town of Tisbury is seeking Tisbury resident to serve on the MVRHS Building 
Committee. This is commitment is for an extended period of time. Please submit letters 
of interest including address, experience and knowledge that would be beneficial to the 
committee to the Tisbury Select Board Office attention Pam Bennett. PO Box 1239 
Vineyard Haven, MA 02568 or email pbennett@tisburyma.gov by October 25, 2022.  
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